
 

APEC 2024–2025: A Year of Connection, Celebration & Community 

As we close another vibrant school year, we’re proud to reflect on how APEC has helped strengthen the 
Champittet community—thanks to the dedication of our parent volunteers, strong collaboration with 
school leadership, and the enthusiasm of our families. 

Our Collective Highlights: 

Amplifying Our Voice 

●​ Regular meetings with Deans and School Management ensured your ideas were heard and 
helped shape a more inclusive school.​
 

●​ “Breakfast with the Delegates” and our active WhatsApp group kept communication open 
and transparent.​
 

●​ Ongoing discussions on  Technology Use in the Classroom between parents and 
administration ensure that priorities reflect our parent community while still supporting meaningful 
learning. Specifically, next year, families will have the choice as to whether they would like the 
school iPad to come home, Ecole Direct will contain details specific to your child's class on how 
technology is used in the classroom to support educational outcomes, and many books will be 
made available digitally in Showbie.  

Bringing the Community Together 

●​ Seasonal events like the Easter Egg Hunt and Magnolia Tree Celebration delighted families.​
 

●​ The Autumn Festival and Christmas Market filled the campus with creativity and joy.​
 

●​ The Book Exchange (1P–4P) sparked curiosity and sharing among young readers.​
 

●​ We look forward to celebrating our diversity at International Day (August 2025). 

Learning Beyond the Classroom 

●​ The Parents Academy tackled meaningful topics like hyperconnectivity and sex education.​
 

●​ Career Day offered students valuable exposure to real-world paths and possibilities through 
discussions with our parent community. It was our biggest turn out with more than 100 students 
participating and 40  parents volunteering their time and expertise. 



Focusing on Health, Safety & Sustainability 

●​ “Bike to School” events in October and May promoted safe, active commuting, supported by a 
road safety workshop for PS-2P and the purchase of new equipment that kids can keep using.​
 

●​ New Water Fountains will be installed in the St. Bernard building this summer to support 
hydration and sustainability.​
 

●​ We celebrated our teachers on Teacher Appreciation Day, recognizing their daily impact. 

Giving Back & Growing Together 

●​ Our Secondhand Uniform Sale raised $2,450 for the Champittet Foundation, promoting 
generosity and reuse.​
 

●​ Promotions Sponsorships supported key school milestones.​
 

●​ Parents Clubs (Walking, Golf, Stand-Up Comedy) created space for connection and fun. 

These achievements reflect the commitment, energy, and unity of our parent community.  

A heartfelt thank you to each and every one of you for participating, volunteering, sharing your 
ideas, and simply being part of this journey.  

Let’s bring this same spirit into the next school year—with even more collaboration, celebration, and 
connection. 

Warm regards,​
Your APEC Committee 


